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Circular No.001/2016-17  

To  

All the members of Life Underwriter Guild of India

 

My dear good LUGIANS, 

You are aware that Sri.T.U.John the present Chief Senior Branch  Manager working in Chengannur 

branch coming under Kottayam Division is involved in the growth of LUGI from day one when it was  

started in the year 2002 at Coimbatore.
 

His contribution is immense and all of us owe a lot to him.

You will be happy to know that, he has been promoted to the cadre Of Divisiona

as Chief Manager in the same branch namely Chengannur

working. 

 

All our members are requested to congratulate him through

1. Mobile No  : +91 9447136378

2. Email Id   : tu.john06@yahoo.in

Let us greet the great man who has played an important role in the growth of LUGI.

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

(P.SRINIVASAN) 

Founder President & Mentor 
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